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Dear Transport Secretary,

| have read the report of the Advisory Mission, and agree with its principal finding,
that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the WHS. Alternative
schemes, or maijor revision to the present proposal should be further explored.
The scheme is clearly unacceptable to:

Government’s independent specialist examiners;
UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee, and

the former Transport Secretary, who concluded that the scheme would be
“significantly adverse” overall.

The response of National Highways has been to continue to back the existing
proposals by reiterating points already considered by all or some of the above. It's
a 'we're right, and everyone else is wrong' approach to the proposals.

The proposed scheme is an act of official vandalism. If not abandoned in favour of
alternative routes, it should be revised significantly .

Yours sincerely,

C J Church






